From: anna.handsontherapy@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 11:13 PM
To: secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Anna Stone 6909 Park Mesa way unit 134 San Diego, CA 92111-5603

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I definitly support the CFTC'S position on keeping the energy prices down to provide stability for the Economy. I pay over \$100.00 or more on energy every month and see others struggling as well. I am tired of having to fork out my hard earned money to these self greedy people who work on wallstreet.

I believe its time for a huge change at the gas pump because I spend over \$3.00 or more at the pump and wish it was around \$2.30 or less because Im on a strict budget and do not make as much as alot of people do.

I think that we as americans should have a say on how the government spends our tax dollars. Put a stop to all this spending. I am very upset and mad at how all these huge corporations get help from bailouts when they were the ones that put us here from the beginning. This is what I call free- riding schemes and taking advantage from the American people.

I back up the CFTC any day limiting on what wall street does. Add in rules on what they can do and not do and that is not taking from the american people when they should be fair and just.

Sincerely,

Anna Stone 7045071338